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	DATE
	LECTURE

	Tuesday 10th January 2012.


	Flying the Technological Wonder that was Concorde.


Captain Les Evans flew Harriers and was a test pilot in the RAF. He went on to fly the B747, B757, B767 and B777 and Concorde for British Airways. In this presentation he related the operational & technical challenges and pleasure of flying Concorde. A truly excellent lecture that was attended by a record number of MKAS members and visitors.
 

	Tuesday 14th February 2012.


	From Russia With Love.


Another superb lecture by Air Commodore Phil Wilkinson (retired) who returned with more of the life and times of a Defence and Air Attaché in Yeltsin's Russia: Obstacles and Openings - Penalties and Pay-offs. A very entertaining evening was expected and we were not disappointed.
 

	Tuesday 13th March 2012.


	Annual General Meeting & Photographic Competition.


Our annual report to the membership and the 12th Annual Photographic Competition for the John Cox Memorial Trophy. 



	Tuesday 10th April 2012.


	The Past, Present and Future of Aircraft and Their Engines.


Dr Ken Ramsden BSc MSc PhD returned with part 2 of his lecture, this time concentrating on the history of aircraft engine development to novel concepts and materials currently under review at Cranfield University.


	Tuesday 8th May 2012.


	The Gun in Air-to-Air Combat.


Wing Commander Chris Reid (retired) traced the history of the gun in the air from c1912 to the present day. The guns have changed little in principle but have greatly increased their firepower. Tactics and practical illustrations of the problems of fighting with the gun were explored.


	Tuesday 12th June 2012.


	Investigating Aircraft Accidents.


Wing Commander Graham Perry (retired) illustrated the challenges of aircraft accident investigation work at the sharp end – the actual searching of wreckage and interviewing of witnesses. This is a subject on which Graham used to instruct officers at RAF Cranwell.



	Tuesday 10th July 2012.


	The Air Transport Auxiliary – an introduction to those who served.

John Webster provided an overview of the organisation and how it operated, with particular focus on the characters that played such an important role in the vital service that it provided. Included in the talk were a few extracts from the several videoed interviews with the surviving veterans that he has conducted to date.


	Tuesday 14th August 2012.


	Woman vs. Helicopter.


MKAS member Marianne Kendall gave us an insight into the world of flying helicopters for pleasure, peppered with clips of some of her intrepid flights.


	Tuesday 11th September 2012.
	ARA and Aerodynamic Technology - Acknowledge the Past, Look to the Future.

The Chief Executive of the Aircraft Research Association (ARA), Dougie Hunter, spoke about the origins of the ARA and the major developments and project involvement from the 1950s to the present day. Dougie concluded by taking a look at the future planned developments and the potential aerospace research landscape in the UK.



	Tuesday 9th October 2012.


	One of The Few. 


John Shipman presented a lecture based on his book ‘One of the Few’ which describes the experiences of his father, Ted Shipman, in 41 squadron during the Battle of Britain, and also those of Luftwaffe pilot Hans Kettling.
 

	Tuesday 13th November 2012.


	Flying the Amazing Harrier.


Les Evans returned to relate his experiences of flying the Harrier in RAF service.

	Tuesday 11th December 2012.


	Return of the Blenheim.


John Smith of the Aircraft Restoration Company told of the turbulent history of Bristol Blenheim G-BPIV and the current status of the project to return it to the air.


